January 24, 2012

AJ Grauer &

Sheridan School District Board
435 S. Bridge Street

Sheridan, Oregon 97378

This letter is to inform you of our intent to bargain our contract with you this year.
We would like to start this process at your earliest convenience. Our hope is to
start this process no later than March 16, 2012.

Thank you for putting us on your busy agenda,

(I

Amy Burnett
Chapter President
OSEA Chapter 98



